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COMMUNITY NOTICES
Click here to see our community
postings on medfield.net

TwitteR/X
Follow us on Twitter/X
@MemorialPreK1

FACEBOOK
Follow us on Facebook:
K-5 Medfield Elementary
Schools

🗓️ UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES🗓️

Wednesday, February 7th Early Release - No PM Pre-K (Professional Development)

Wednesday, February 14th PreK-5 Spirit Day (Show Your Love)♥️

Monday, February 19th -
Friday, February 23rd

No School (Winter Vacation)

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE👀
click for more info

Grade One
100th Day of
School - 2/1

Kindergarten
Pre-registration
begins -
2/5-3/1

Kindergarten
100th Day of
School - 2/6

Incoming K
Informational
Webinar - 2/6

Early
Release -
Staff PD
2/7

Consider a
donation to help
stock the Medfield
Food Pantry

https://www.medfield.net/documents/community-notices/80448
https://twitter.com/MemorialPreK1
http://www.facebook.com/medfieldelementary
http://www.facebook.com/medfieldelementary


Kindergarten Pre-Registration
Pre-Registration for the 24-25 school year opens on February 5th and closes on March 1st. Families
of incoming K students are asked to please visit the Memorial School Kindergarten Registration
page to access this short pre-registration form. Families will be asked to provide your name, your
child’s name, contact information and a non-binding selection of either FDK or HDK.
Pre-registration is essential as it gives us the ability to communicate via email with you, sharing

reminders and updates while also assisting us with planning; giving us a general idea of numbers

for each of the programs.

Incoming K Parent Information Webinar (Tuesday, February 6th)
On Tuesday, February 6th at 6:30 PM, we will be holding an informational webinar for
parents/guardians of K eligible students for the 2024-2025 school year. During this meeting you will
hear about our kindergarten program, registration procedures, tuition, and kindergarten screening.
We hope that you can join us, but if not, please note that the webinar will be recorded and posted on
the Kindergarten Registration Page on Wednesday, February 7th.

Please click this URL to join.
https://medfield-net.zoom.us/j/84365718256?pwd=dzZDdGxBM2w4aXM4N3JCZCtTU2p2UT09

Passcode: 220429

PreK-5 Spirit Day - February 14th - Show Your Love ♥️
On February 14th, we will be having our next PreK-5 Spirit Day. Our theme is “Show Your Love” and
our goal is to help stock the Medfield Food Pantry with items that are greatly needed at this time of
the year. Please consider donating any of the following items. A drop box will be available in the
Memorial lobby. Thank you for your help!

● Tuna (solid white, in water)
● Ensure or Boost (vanilla or chocolate)
● Jelly/jam (12 or 18 oz)
● Creamy peanut butter
● Individually portioned snacks

💻 Digital Citizenship Update

Grades K & 1 are having a blast with our second trimester Digital Citizenship lessons!
CLICK HERE to learn more about the lessons and see family engagement resources or browse our

PK-3 Technology Site for more technology information.

Did you see the parent webinar on Internet Safety?
Our Elementary Technology Integration Specialists went over our Digital Citizenship curriculum and

shared family resources for you! If you missed it check it out HERE

https://www.medfield.net/o/memorial-school/page/kindergarten-registration
https://www.medfield.net/o/memorial-school/page/kindergarten-registration
https://medfield-net.zoom.us/j/84365718256?pwd=dzZDdGxBM2w4aXM4N3JCZCtTU2p2UT09
https://sites.google.com/email.medfield.net/medfieldelementarytechnology/digital-citizenship/memorial
https://sites.google.com/email.medfield.net/medfieldelementarytechnology/home
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SQ0YEj-JJyc&ab_channel=HolliCaulfield


News from PE/Wellness

Hello from the Gym!

We want to welcome Mr. Kelly who is going to be student teaching in physical
education and health with Mrs. Gelinas and Mr. Grace for the next few months. He is a
graduate student from BU and we are so excited that he is here and working with our
students at Memorial. The gym has been full of movement the past few weeks. We were
able to get out in the snow after the last storm to go sledding, make snow forts and
work together with our sleds and shovels. Next, students did some animal walking, rolls
and balances in our gymnastic unit. This week we have started our striking unit and
will be practicing with light volleyballs this week!

Health classes discussed our hearts and found three places on our bodies that we
can feel our pulse. It is easier to feel the pulse when we are exercising, so we did some
basic exercises to get our heart rates up and tried finding our pulse. Kindergarten
students used their 5 senses to learn about how our brain sends messages to our
whole body. This week we start our dental health unit and will be learning all about
taking care of our teeth!

Mrs.Maguire’s
January

Newsletter

School Nurse
Website:

Announcements
health procedures,
forms and more!

ILLNESS
GUIDELINES

Covid
Guidelines

PLEASE FOLLOW US:
Twitter - @medfieldnurses
Facebook - Medfield School
Nurses
Instagram - @medfieldnurses

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YpQmEy0ccLfsesMMz5cXBqTrg97mohTE/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/mail.medfield.k12.ma.us/memorialschoolnurse
https://sites.google.com/mail.medfield.k12.ma.us/memorialschoolnurse
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w_kIBZowJot3FKybqNryjWUln7f-cBSmTrxsC8hoqkE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w_kIBZowJot3FKybqNryjWUln7f-cBSmTrxsC8hoqkE/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cplEt1G4Bohp_msNNF7h-195Ms-LoWRJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cplEt1G4Bohp_msNNF7h-195Ms-LoWRJ/view?usp=sharing
https://twitter.com/MedfieldNurses
https://www.facebook.com/
https://www.instagram.com/medfieldnurses/


Missing any Items? Take a look at our Virtual Lost &

Found and Claim your item!

Please click here to see a video of our lost and found

items as of 1/18/24.

Please click on the links below for our most recent lost and found items:

Lost and Found items for the week of January 22, 2024

Lost and Found items for the week of January 29, 2024

If you see any item(s) that belong to your family please fill out the attached Lost & Found

Claim Form. Once the form is submitted we will make sure the item is returned to you.

Please note all unclaimed items will be donated to charity on Friday, February 16, 2024.

REMINDER: Labeling your child’s items is strongly encouraged as it helps us to quickly return

coats, hats, mittens, sweatshirts and water bottles to their rightful owner. :) Thank you!

Our breakfast helper from preschool!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1I6xmSY-7SuehctoDUG1RCt0uc_DoJ7od/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VKn-_1FW85oN4oQve15kTr0EhR7lUYd_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13Yog8flRNkYZpvrjZkY3fxGtWQ8FsTdv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lQKTKio4Xe-u6tCxq5VYwlmMrXIza3AH/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/xZ7duFXe9nVEU8wr9
https://forms.gle/xZ7duFXe9nVEU8wr9
https://forms.gle/ZRNpgYk21TUg6LMF6


Congratulations to our Lucky “Power Pak” winners!



CLICK HERE FOR THE FEBRUARY LUNCH MENU

Please consider sending a little Valentine's "love!" The

PTO Hospitality Committee is seeking donations to

surprise the Memorial Staff with a coffee card and sweet treat. Donations

can be sent via Venmo to @Memorial-School-Hospitality by February 8th.

Thank you for your generosity!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h7aFF-w_Cku0Wjkb1i4LT0sld71G4ST7/view?usp=drive_link

